
30th January 2023 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing today to inform you of a staffing change for our spring 2 term (February 
to Easter). Miss Bayliss will be moving temporarily to another Griffin School and in 
return we will be welcoming Mr Beaton who will be the class teacher. Miss Bayliss will 
return after Easter. 
 
Griffin Schools Trust offers staff a range of experiences and development, which we 
are proud of, as part of our aims is to invest on our staff.  
 
Mr Beaton will be coming in to meet the class and talk to Miss Bayliss in the next few 
weeks to ensure a smooth transition. 
 
I am sure you wish Miss Bayliss well and I know you will give Mr Beaton a warm 
Chivenor welcome after half term. 
 
 

Kind regards 

 
Lisa Guest 
Executive Head 

 


